I have had the honor of working with the International Brotherhood of Magicians Ring 1 Chapter here at the Creve Coeur Community Center for the last 3 years and have found them to be incredibly focused, easy to work with, and willing to adapt to any kind of situation that has arisen while renting with our facility.  All of their membership has consistently been polite and - with no pun intended - magical in their business in our facility.  They are considered excellent clients, fantastic showman, and true magicians in all of their own rights.  They are always welcome in the Creve Coeur Community Center and we look forward to every event!  Special thanks of course to Michael McClure for always organizing and working with our staff, the Brotherhood is lucky to have him!

Cheers,
--
Ben Mohler
Administrative Services Associate
11400 Olde Cabin Road
Creve Coeur, MO 63141

